
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 6/23/2015 9:21:35 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Thank you for your courage and decency

Title: Ms.
First Name: Sara
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Schneckloth
Suffix: 
Street Address: 334 Mapleview Drive
Street Address 2: 
City: Columbia
State: SC
Zip: 29212
Phone: 

Email: schneckloth@gmail.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Dear Governor Haley -

As a proud South Carolinian, I want to say thank you for your decisive, moral, and 
compassionate stance you took yesterday in regard to removing the Confederate Battle Flag 
from the State House Grounds.  While I have only been living in SC for 8 years, and know that 
others have a much deeper and more complex history here, I am a citizen of a state I love, and I 
can honestly say I have never felt prouder to live here than yesterday.  

Thank you for your courage, vision, and willingness to work to make things right for South 
Carolina.  We all deserve to live in a state of decency.

Sincerely,

Sara Schneckloth
Columbia, SC


